
From the Desk of : 
 
Mark Sink 
3035 Wyandot St 
Denver CO. 80211 
Cell 720-838-5151 
 
June 25th, 2017 
 
Dear sirs, 
 
I am a artist and curator. Last March I purchased Eva Toedtli's 1950's long abandoned 
building. I plan on restoring the structure and using it as a art studio and non profit 
gallery space.  
 
I am thrilled to have a chance to possibly use Derby Catalyst Program to help me 
replace the storefront windows at 6525 West 72nd Pl.   
 
 I received three bids one at 14k (Signature Windows) 8k by Santa Fe Glass. I choose 
Santa Fe glass. I am pleased they are able to use the original angled 1950s frames to 
keep the original historical facade.  
 
I would like to get the glass installed ASAP. Hopefully before August.  
 
Thank you for your time  
 
 
Mark Sink 
	




